
GSR Committee Report for the March 2021 GSB meeting

If anyone would like to contact the GSR committee, please email
gsrcommittee@underearnersanonymous.org.

Greetings Board Members and fellows in recovery,

Here is the GSR Committee report for the month of March 2021

GSRC MEETING DATE:  03/14/21

PRESIDED BY: Quin B

SECRETARY: Michele M

GSR COUNT: 26

NON GSRs PRESENT:  3

GSR OPEN SHARES AND TOPICS: none

An appeal was made for the chair to keep business items in the order of unfinished business
first, then new business to be addressed. This passed by a majority vote.

GSRC MOTIONS PRESENTED & STATUS:

We passed a motion to enable the GSRC Treasurer to establish and implement a GSRC
Spending Plan.

Motion Body:

1. The GSRC Treasurer is authorized to prepare an annual Spending Plan in
collaboration with the GSRC Chair, Co-Chair, and Webmaster and
subcommittee chairs and co-chairs to submit to the GSR Committee for
discussion and group conscience vote.

2. After the full GSR Committee has voted to approve the Spending Plan, the
Treasurer is authorized to implement it by making payments from the GSRC
Treasury.
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3. The annual Spending Plan may be amended by vote of the GSR committee
at any time during the year.

4. The following items are recommended to be included in the Spending
Plan:

(1) Website (includes hosting, domain, security).
(2) Zoom platform.
(3) Free Conference Call Storage Space.
(4) Prudent Reserve Fund of 3 months of general expenses, except for

the Website expenses, which will be 3 years’ expenses.

5. Future expenditures can be brought to the full GSRC for approval as part of
the Spending Plan.

6. A GSRC General Fund will be held to cover any expenses needed for the
seamless operation of GSRC business, except for the Prudent Reserve
Fund and any Special Funds the GSRC may vote to create. (For example, a
Special GSR Scholarship Fund may be created to help GSRs attend a
WSC.)
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